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October screening:  The Translators 
Time: 7.30pm 
Warburton: Tues 10 Oct 
Healesville: Tues 17 Oct 
• France – 2019 
• Mystery/thriller • 105m • M 
Nine translators are confined in a luxurious bunker to work 
on a top-secret manuscript. When the first ten pages of the 
book mysteriously appear online, the dream job soon turns 
into a living nightmare. Directed by Regis Roinsard. 
 
 

Free matinee in Healesville – save the date. 
 

Don’t forget, the Healesville free matinee put on by YRFS will be 

held on Sunday November the 12th at The Memo, Healesville. It 

is open to the public, not just members. The film is Frog 

Dreaming, a delightful Australian film. The link here will take 

you to a movie trailer.  
The Quest - Official Trailer | IMDb  

 

 

 

Special film event in Warburton THIS SATURDAY October 7  

To Thank the Room 
Due to projector difficulties, the special event screening of To Thank the Room had to be 
postponed until October 7. 
Directed and edited by local filmmakers Belinda Lloyd and Larry 
Lawson, the film documents the closing days of the beloved 
Brooklyn Arts Hotel in Fitzroy.  
3:00 pm at Arts Centre, Warburton. 
 
There will be a Q & A, drinks and nibbles. Tickets are still 
available. 
Use this link 
 
To Thank the Room Yarra Ranges Council 
 
or book in person at Arts Centre Warburton or The Memo, Healesville. 
 
 
 

https://www.imdb.com/video/vi1788527385/?ref_=nv_sr_srsg_1_tt_4_nm_4_q_the%20legend%20of%20frog%20dreaming
https://www.yarraranges.vic.gov.au/Experience/Events/To-Thank-the-Room?fbclid=IwAR2owfLDZ3pfNsgTAp0X_VEID6w_-Lq6xY0s6agJrZOdQdcxORdZcVRiOX0


 

Compensation for audio problems at Warburton’s Belfast screening. 
 

If you attended the Belfast screening at Warburton, have not yet claimed your free movie 

voucher and still require one, please let me know by the end of October. 

 

We want your feedback. 
 
At our last committee meeting, there was discussion about the possibility of moving our film 
starting times to 7:00 pm for next year. We would like members views on this, and you will 
be asked about it at the screenings this month. Please let us know your thoughts. 
 
 

AGM 
 
The Annual General Meeting of The Yarra Ranges Film Society will be held at 7:00pm on 
Tuesday the 14th of November 2023 at Arts Centre Warburton prior to the screening of The 
Commitments. More information and documentation to come. 
 

Poem. 
 
I’ll leave you with Fritz Rappold’s poem and reflections on our September film. 
 
 
This Beautiful Fantastic 
 
It’s not just the television’s bad news 
The warnings, problems, negative views, 
It’s what with your friends goes wrong 
People you’ve known for so long 
That can create some worry and doubt 
And fear what these times are about. 
Then I saw the Beautiful Fantastic movie 
And that made me feel quite groovy. 
It cheered me on, uplifted me 
And just as they are, I wanted things to be. 
It gave me perspective, positive views 
And helped me to ignore the news. 
 
                                                   F.R. 
 
 
 
See you all at the flicks! 
 
Vivienne Bond. 
(YRFS Pres.) 
 


